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Docket No, 50-285 ANx 6 163
License No. DPR-40

Omaha Public Power District

ATIN: W. G. Gates, Division Manager
Nuclear Operations

444 South 16th Strect Mall

Mail Stop 8E/EP4

Omaha, Nebraska 68102-2247

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-285/92-08

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. R, C. Stewart of this office on
March 16-19, 1992, The inspection included a review of activities authorized
for your Fert Calhoun Station, At the conclusion of the inspection, the
findings were discussed with those members of your staff identified in the
erclosed report,

The area examined during the inspection is identified in the report and
pertained to the boric acid corrosion prevention program. Within this area,
the inspection consisted of selective examination of procedures and
representative records, interviews with personnel, and observations by the
inspector.

The inspection findings are documented in the enclosed inspection report.

Within the scope of the inspection, no violations or deviations were
identified.

In accordance with 10 CFR Part 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy
:f this letter and its enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document
oom.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased
to discuss ther with you.

Sincerely,

Uriglua) Sgned
A- I’ " d(‘[" B

A. Bill Beach, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure: (see next page)
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